ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL

SMS/CIR/2024-2025/11 Date: 11.09.2024

SUBJECT: KIND ATTENTION OF CLASS IX TO XII STUDENTS AND
PARENTS.

Dear Parents/Students,
Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal.

This is to bring to your notice that BOARD has already started the LOC
registration of students for the year 2024-25. As you know, we have to fill the
data and latest photo of the students in the LOC (List of Candidates) without
which they will not be able to complete their education in CBSE.

Therefore, we have fixed 13.09.2024 (Friday) to take photos of each student as
it is mandatory for the registration.

The school buses will run as usual in the morning and they will be dispersed
from the school by 09:30 AM. Parents those who are not utilizing the school bus
facilities can drop them and take them back accordingly.

Please note, the students’ photos are to be taken in School Summer
Uniform only. Those who will come in PT uniform will not be entertained.
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Bro. Monachan K.K.
Principal



